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May 17, 1993

Mr. Barney Chan

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
UST ILocal Oversight Program

80 Swan Way, Room 200

QOakland, CA 94621

Subject: Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring Schedule for 4801 Tidewater Avenue.
Re: Your letter dated April 29, 1993.

Dear Mr. Chan:

TENERA Environmental would like to provide you with a schedule for quarterly
groundwater monitoring of the well recently installed at White Brothers at 4801 Tidewater
Avenue on April 2,1993. We have contracted with Trace Analysis Laboratory of Hayward to
collect the samples and analyze them for TPHg, TPHd, TPHmo and BTEX. Sampling dates
will be in July and October of this year and January of 1993. We consider the samples taken
in April to be the first of the year's sampling.

We will provide you with the results of the analyses and will have all correspondence to you
signed by TENERA's lead professional engineer who is overseeing this investigation. If you
have any questions or comments regarding this submittal, please call me at (510) 845-5200.

Sincerely,
L/0 /LZ /ZD e
John Jeffrey Root

Senior Project Manager

ce: Don White, White Brothers
Michael P, Lynch, Heller First Capitol Corp.
Rachel Dolbier, Trace Analysis Laboratory, Inc.
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